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September 26, 2005

Dear New Evergreen faculty member,

Welcome to Evergreen and the beginning of the academic year. As you get to know your students, you may find individuals interested in going into teaching in the elementary and secondary grade levels (kindergarten through 12th grade).  At Evergreen, the only certification program to become a teacher is the Master in Teaching (MIT) program.  If these students have questions about how to become a teacher, what classes they need to have taken before entering a certification program (here or elsewhere), or how to get into our MIT program, please refer them to me.  I am happy to meet with students individually, and I also offer regular information sessions with the schedule found on our website: http://www.evergreen.edu/mit.  Our application period for each fall is Oct. 1 to mid-April (April 17, 2006 for fall 2006).  As there are entrance tests to take, it is never too early for students to investigate the application process. An outline of the steps involved in applying is found at our website, and also on p. 9 of our catalog which I have enclosed.  Every year, about 35-45% of our entering MIT program are Evergreen students that have just graduated, or alums.

I am also available to you as a resource about teacher certification in general, and I work with current teachers on the process to add endorsements to their teaching certificates.

Sincerely,

Maggie Foran
Associate Director/ Advising and Certification 

Master in Teaching Program

Enc: MIT catalog
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The Evergreen State College


Olympia, WA  98505


(360) 867-6559 ( foranm@evergreen.edu 


http://www.evergreen.edu/mit
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